THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • September 19 2014

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR SEPTEMBER: Enthusiastic

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "We are what we repeatedly do. Excellence, then, is not an act but a habit." ~ Aristotle

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: William Spehr (SC Treasurer) and Julianne Massa (SC Secretary).

LHTV MUSICIANS: Joey Amadeo, Graham Holmes, Ryan Ganz, Gregory Faranello – 6C

Monday 9/22	
Tuesday 9/23	School Improvement Team Meeting
Wednesday 9/24	
Thursday 9/25	School Closed for Rosh Hashanah
Friday 9/26	School Closed for Rosh Hashanah

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Chess Nuts Registration	P3
CSH Registration for Spring Lacrosse	P4
CSH Youth Basketball Clinic	
CSH Library Adventure in Art	



A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL SPOTLIGHT ON...Intramurals

If you have ever visited us in the early morning, you might have seen children on the fields engaging in activities that are stimulating to the brain and body! On Tuesdays and Thursday mornings before school, students in grades 5 and 6 participate in our Intramural Program. The spirit of this program, which will begin next week, is to offer children additional time in their day to engage in physical activity while interacting with friends in a safe place. Teachers offer choices that are appropriate to the season and provide children with a wide variety of selections. Our Fall sessions run from now through December and the children will enjoy soccer, capture the flag, four square and more! In the Winter months, we offer an Ice Skating Program which takes place at the Winter Club in Cold Spring Harbor. Our Spring program brings us back to Lloyd Harbor and gives the children outdoor opportunities. It is not too late for fifth and sixth graders to join. Permission slips are available on the LHS webpage (under School Notices) and should be returned to Mr. O'Rourke. "Parents and exercise scientists have known for a long time that physical activity helps young people to settle and pay attention in school." (timewellness.files.wordpress.com/2011). As always, thank you students and parents for supporting our programs!

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on **Tuesday**, **October 14**th at 8pm at the DO.

BOX TOPS

We have started to collect "Box Tops" for the 2014-15 school year! Please bring in all of your box tops to help us reach our goal. Thank you very much for your support!

DRIVING CAUTION

When driving on the school grounds, be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed with caution.

BIRTHDAYS IN THE CLASSROOMS

For children who choose to celebrate their birthdays in school. Non-food activities may be arranged through the classroom teacher. Food may not be served as part of the celebration.

AFTERNOON PICK-UP

For safety reasons, we ask that all children being picked up in the back circle wait in line until picked up. Children are not allowed to cross over the parking lot.

EARLY PICK-UP

If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not necessary to call ahead. Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Back-up notes are still necessary when your child has a change in transportation at the end of the day.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH\$/PTG

Lloyd Harbor Unites

Tickets are now on sale via PayPal. Visit LHSPTG.org and purchase tickets by clicking the "donate" button. Prices: 1 for \$150.00, 2 for \$250.00 and 3 or more for \$100.00 each. Tickets will also be on sale at Back to School night - look for our table. Save the date: Cocktail Party for all ticket holders is Friday, November 14th from 7-9pm at the Huntington Country Club. Invitations will be mailed home shortly.

Photo Day

Photo day is fast approaching. It's on Tuesday, September 30th with a rain date of October 1st. Mark your calendars. There is an order form coming home in the backpacks today. Questions, contact Erica Giarraputo at ericag717@aol.com or Alex Maiorino at esostho@aol.com.

Back to School Night

SAVE THE DATE - at Lloyd Harbor School, also on September 30th at 7pm for grades 2-6.

What's Happening This Week

If anyone is not receiving the "eblasts - please contact Caroline Hodgson at Chodgson1@verizon.net.

THE LONG ISLAND CHESS NUTS

After-School Chess Program

These Chess Classes for children are back by popular demand!

THESE HIGHLY ACCLAIMED CHESS CLASSES FOR CHILDREN ARE BEING HELD IN OVER 50 SCHOOLS ACROSS LONG ISLAND EACH YEAR, WITH OVER 2,000 CHILDREN REAPING THE BENEFITS.



DO YOU PLAY CHESS?

<u>Chess</u> helps children get better grades in school! Chess gives children: concentration, strategy skills, self-esteem, & confidence!

Chess is educational: studies have shown that chess increases reading and math levels!

- ◆ Each week: a Chess Lesson is followed by coached playing time
- ur ches skills ◆ Innovative, Challenging, & Fun!

- ♦ Instruction by Top Chess Coaches
- ◆ Play Chess against others Sections by Grade & Ability
- ◆ Chess Tournament with awards at the conclusion for all who participate!

"Expand a child's mind! Experience the excitement of the fastest growing sport in the U.S.! "

For all Boys and Girls, in grades 1 to 8, at any level of ability (from beginner to advanced)

Reserve early - Space is very limited!

We will meet on: Mondays From 3:05 pm to 4:00 pm

Dates: Oct. 20, 27, Nov. 3, 10, 17, 24, Dec. 1, & 8 (Awards)

Registrations are due by: Oct. 14 - accepted later if space is available

Cost: \$108.00 per child for the 8-week program (+\$8.00 after Oct. 20)

QUESTIONS: Tim Carney, Chess Nuts Administrator, (516) 582-3289

Margarita Lanides, Chess Nuts Director, (516) 739-3907

→ NOTE: No confirmation will be sent - you will only be notified if the class is filled.

The Long Island Chess Nuts is a non-profit organization, whose goals are to promote the educational and positive benefits of chess to all children. It currently has over 2,000 members, with many chess champions. It is "the largest organization on Long Island where children can advance their chess skills," as quoted in The NY Times (Mar. 15, 1998); and it "provides a regular schedule of play and instruction for school-age children...[in] the sport of kings," Newsday (Dec. 12, 1998). It has also been featured on Nickelodeon, and TV Channels 29 and 12. It has been in the top ten of all chess clubs in the U.S..since 2010, as reported by the U.S. Chess Federation. Margarita Lanides, its director, was the recipient of the prestigious 2006 New York State Chess Association Hall of Fame Award. Sponsors and supporters of the Long Island Chess Nuts have included Citibank, Roosevelt Field, Anton Newspapers, Sears, and many others. It is also a member of the Garden City Chamber of Commerce.

Yes, I would like my son/daughter to participate in the Long Island Chess Nuts' After-School Program at Lloyd Harbor Elementary School. Enclosed is \$108.00 for the entire eight-week program.

▶ If received after Oct. 20th (the first day of class), the registration fee is \$116.00.

I understand and agree that the Club & its Officers have the right to expel any member for inappropriate behavior, and, that they shall not be held liable for my child's safety, nor for the loss of any personal property, while at these meetings. Further, to insure our children's safety, a parent (or a responsible adult) must pick up his/her child, unless a signed permission slip is sent in with this registration form. Any refund requests after the first day of class will incur a \$5.00 processing fee.

Name:	Grade: Phone:
Address, Town, Zip:	Email:
 Date	→ NOTE: Parent's Signature – a parent must sign for child to be registered

MAIL TO: Long Island Chess Nuts – Lloyd Harbor

PO Box 762, Rockville Centre, NY 11571 ◀ Note: new mailing address

Please make checks payable to: Long Island Chess Nuts (do not staple check to this form)

If you wish to pay by Credit Card, please add a \$4.00 credit card processing fee, and call - (516) 739-3907 Mastercard, Visa, and Discover are accepted. This registration form must also be mailed in to the L. I. Chess Nuts address above.

Remember: "the benefits of Chess last a lifetime"



Cold Spring Harbor Youth Lacrosse Club

is offering the following programs this spring:

Boys K-1st and Girls K-1st

Intramural League: weekly clinics focusing on skill development

Boys 2nd-6th and Girls 2nd-6th

Travel League: teams will practice 2-3 times per week and compete weekly against other town travel programs

Boys 7th-8th

Travel League: no practices, just Sunday games

Registration closes on October 31st Please tell your friends to register today!

For registration and more information, please visit: www.cshlax.com

For any questions, please contact: cshlacrosse@gmail.com

COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL CLINIC

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2014 – 2015 SEASON

Please print out the application, fill it out completely & mail with your check, made out to "CSH Youth Basketball League" to:

Chris Northacker 1 Saw Mill Lane Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

DEADLINE: Oct. 4, 2014

PLAYERS: All Boys and Girls in 1st and 2nd grade

FEE: \$100.00 (includes uniforms, basketballs, insurance, facilities use fees & trophies)

Cash or check made out to "CSH Youth Basketball League"

- * Separate clinic for boys and girls
- * Clinics to be held on Saturdays at Goosehill Primary School
- * Clinics run from December 2014 thru March 2015
- * 9 weeks of basketball
- * Trophies for every player

If you have any questions, please call Bridget Perlmutter at 631-367-1096

PARENTS WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! LET US KNOW ON THE APPLICATION IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COACHING.

COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FEE: \$100.00 (1st and 2nd grade players)

Make Check Payable to: **CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE**

LAST NAME		FIRST NAM	ME	
ADDRESS		CITY		
STATE	ZIP CODE_	DAT	E OF BIRTH	
HOME PHONE_		E-MAIL		
SCHOOL		GRADE	BOY	GIRL
DID YOU PLAY	IN THE CSH BASI	KETBALL LEAG	GUE LAST YE	CAR ?
WHO WAS YOU	COACH ?			katharundususkandurud anakunikandukala kathalakandurud kathala
MOTHER'S NAM	ME	CELL	#	
FATHER"S NAM	IE	CELL	.#	NEEDIC CONSTRUCTION OF THE THIRD PROPERTY OF THE THE THE THE THE THIRD PROPERTY OF THE
EMERGENCY C	ONTACT	PH	ONE #	
DOCTOR'S NAM	IE & PHONE #			
MEDICAL CONI	DITIONS OR PRO	BLEMS		
	ORT: WE ASK FO EASE CHECK TH			ENTS IN OUR
COACH	<u> </u>	ASST COACH		
Basketball League and any claim arising out of accident or liability ins of injury associated wi	all risks & hazards, directly have do hereby hold hard of injury to our Son/Dausurance. We as Parents/oth the CSH Youth Bask any medical insurance.	mless the organizers, s ghter except to the ex 'Guardians have medi	supervisors, coach tent & in the amo cal insurance for o	nes & participants from unt covered by applicable our Son/Daughter in case
SIGNATURE OF	PARENT/GUARD	IAN		
Cash	Check #	Check Amou	ınt	

COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2014 – 2015 SEASON

Please print out the application, fill it out completely & mail with your check, made out to "CSH Youth Basketball League" to:

Chris Northacker 1 Saw Mill Lane Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724

DEADLINE: Oct. 4, 2014

PLAYERS: All Boys and Girls in grades 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th

<u>FEE</u>: \$150.00 (includes home/away jerseys & shorts, basketballs, referees, scorekeepers, insurance, facilities use fees and trophies)

Cash or check made out to "CSH Youth Basketball League"

- * League starts November 2014 thru February 2015
- * 8 to 10 games with referees and scorekeepers
- * 1 Practice a week plus 1 Game a week
- * Playoff games for every team
- * Trophies for every player

If you have any questions, please call Chris Northacker at 631-678-2772

PARENTS WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! LET US KNOW ON THE APPLICATION IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COACHING.

COLD SPRING HARBOR YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE

REGISTRATION FEE : \$150.00 (3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th grade players)

Make Check Payable to: **CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE**

LAST NAME		FIRST NA	ME	
ADDRESS	CITY			
STATE	ZIP CODE	DAT	E OF BIRTH	
HOME PHONE		E-MAIL		
SCHOOL		GRADE	BOY	GIRL
DID YOU PLAY IN	N THE CSH BASK	ETBALL LEAC	GUE LAST YE	CAR ?
WHO WAS YOU C	COACH ?			and a contract of the contract
MOTHER'S NAMI	E	CELL	#	
FATHER"S NAME		CELI	. #	Sand State and Control and Con
EMERGENCY CO	NTACT	PH	ONE #	
DOCTOR'S NAME	E & PHONE #			and the state of t
MEDICAL CONDI	TIONS OR PROB	BLEMS		
PARENTS SUPPOR PROGRAM! PLE				ENTS IN OUR
COACH	A	SST COACH		
	ve do hereby hold harm injury to our Son/Daug rance. We as Parents/C the CSH Youth Baske	aless the organizers, thter except to the ex Guardians have med	supervisors, coacle stent & in the amo- ical insurance for	nes & participants from ount covered by applicable our Son/Daughter in case
SIGNATURE OF P	ARENT/GUARDI	AN		
Cash	Check #	Check Amo	unt	

CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE 2014 – 2015 Season

Evaluations for ALL Players (3rd to 6th grades)

@ West Side School

Tuesday, Oct. 14th

6:30 to 7:45pm 8:00 to 9:15pm 3rd gr. Boys 5th gr. Boys

Wednesday, Oct. 15th

6:30 to 7:45pm 8:00 to 9:15pm 3/4th gr. Girls 6th gr. Boys

Thursday, Oct. 16th

6:30 to 7:45pm 8:00 to 9:15pm 4th gr. Boys 5/6th gr. Girls

• Please wear shorts & sneakers & be ready to play basketball. **BE ON TIME.**

^{***} Practices will start on Monday, Nov. 10, 2014

CSH YOUTH BASKETBALL LEAGUE 2014 – 2015 Season

I agree to make every effort to attend all practices and games for the 2014 - 15 Basketball season. I understand that I will be excused for illnesses & family obligations. I will call my coach as soon as I know I can't make a practice and/or a game. Basketball is a team sport & I understand that if I miss too many practices, I am letting my team down.

and/or a game. Basketball is a teamany practices, I am letting my te	am sport & I understand that if I miss too eam down.
	Player's Signature
during practices and games. There will school property will be touched. All s games, will be supervised by an adult the games. If any child needs to use the	SH Youth Basketball League's rules for Behavior II be NO wandering the halls or classrooms and no iblings and/or friends who are brought to the at all times. Everyone is to be in the gym watching he bathroom, they will be escorted there by an son the court & be respectful of the referees,
scoreboarders and coaches. All <u>Custo</u> Our program cannot run without th	dians are to be treated with the utmost respect. em.
Parent's Signature	Player's Signature

For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

Adventure in Art: Landscape with Monet Tuesday, September 23 @ 4:30 For Children in Grades K-6

Discover the paintings of artist Claude Monet, then create your own 'plein air' landscape. Program led by a professional Museum Educator Tami Wood.

Fall Storytime Begins!

Bouncing Babies
Mondays @ 10:30 am
For children up to 13 months with Adult

Toddler Time
Thursdays or Fridays @ 10:30 am
For Children 2-3 years old with Adult

Mother Goose Tuesdays or Wednesdays @ 10:30 am For Children 13-24 months with Adult Preschool Storytime Tuesdays @ 2:00 pm For Children ages 3-4

TEEN PROGRAM

SECRETS OF A SUPER STUDENT: EFFECTIVE STUDY HABITS
WEDNESDAT, SEPTEMBER 24 @ 4:00 PM
LEARN HOW TO REALLY STUDY! TIPS AND TRICKS THAT WILL MAKE YOUR LIFE EASIER

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Information Services Department

FREE: Microsoft Windows 8.1 Hands-On Learning Workshop

Thursday, Sept. 25, at 7pm

Discover how to utilize Windows 8.1 in this **hands-on** experience, and come away more comfortable with using the latest touch device. Advance registration required.

Bring your own Windows 8.1 device or let us know at registration time if you'll need a loaner.

Presented to you by: Laurie Carey, CEO & Founder, We Connect The Dots, Inc.